
LAUGHLIN INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 

Dear HMC Residents, 
 I am honored and humbled to 
be a part of the Hunt Military 
Communities’ family. As the new CEO, 
I look forward to continuing with the 
company vision of providing 5-Star 
Service and excellence in housing. As a 
former Marine, I understand ¬firsthand 
the challenges service members and 
their families face when moving to a 
new community and the importance of 
providing quality housing. 

 Over the next several months, I will be visiting many of our 
HMC communities with the intention of meeting residents, touring 
homes, and looking for ways to make your living experience the very 
best it can be. I will tirelessly search for ways Hunt Military 
Communities can improve our service delivery and homes to enrich 
the lives of our residents. Our nation’s military service members 
became my heroes after two combat tours in the Marine Corps, and I 
greatly look forward to serving our military families. 
 As always, we want your feedback, and our Hunt Promise 
Helpline (https://www.huntmilitarycommunities.com/contact-us) 
provides an easy way for you to share your feedback or address 
concerns that have not been appropriately tended to at the site level. 
Transparency and open communication will help HMC to provide 
you great service. 

Brian Stann
CEO
Hunt Military Companies
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2021 
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Your Laughlin Family Housing Team

Community Director—Mari Cervantes 

Community Supervisor –Claudia De Leon 

Maintenance Director—Alma Balderas 

Maintenance Supervisor—Joe Arizpe 

Leasing Specialist —Gabby Rodriguez 

Resident Service Specialist —Melinda Velasquez 

Resident Service Specialist —Liz Fuentes 

Maintenance Techs—Robert Uribe 

Maintenance Tech—Ivan Muniz 

Maintenance Tech—Alvaro Portillo 

Maintenance Tech—Alejandro Cuevas 

Maintenance Tech—Pedro Sanchez 

Contact Us  

8550 Edwards Street, Del Rio, TX 78840 

Phone: 830-298-1701 

Facebook: @LaughlinFamilyHousing 

Email: laughlin@huntcompanies.com 

Laughlin Family Housing wants to wish everyone a 
safe and happy 2021-2022 school year!

    Our President’s Message 



www.laughlinfamilyhousing.com 

PCSing / Moving Out 

Don’t forget we need at least a 30 days written no-
tice when you are planning to move out of housing. 

All you need to do is call or email us and we can 
email the packet straight to you. 

Verbal notices are not valid. 

If you are planning to move out, but don’t have an 
exact date, that’s ok! You can always give us a 
tentative move out date but a Move Out Packet 

must be completed and returned to us to start your 
30 days.  

NOW OFFERING in person, virtual, and a mixture 
of both for move out appointments!

SELF HELP IS NOW OPEN FOR 2 
EXTRA HOURS ON THURSDAYS

In order to make our lawn care equipment 
available for more residents we will be OPEN until 

7pm on Thursdays throughout the month of 
August as well as offering Saturday free rentals.

Weather permitting open 

Thursdays open till 7pm:
Aug. 5, Aug. 12, Aug. 19, Aug. 26

Saturdays: 
Aug. 7 - 9am to 1pm
Aug. 14 - 9am to 1pm

Aug. 21 - CLOSED
Aug. 28 - 9am - 1pm 

SAVE THE DATE! 
Aug. 2 - National Ice Cream Sandwich Day

Drive by our Community Center parking lot to pick up a 
yummy Ice Cream Sandwich to celebrate this icy treat.

Aug. 9 - Back to School

First day of school for all SFCISD schools. For more 
information please visit the district website at www.sfdr-

cisd.org. 

Aug. 11 - National Son & Daughter Day
Facebook Event: Post your favorite Son and/or Daughter 
pictures on our page and tell us what kind of fun things 

you like to do together.

Aug. 21 - End of Summer Bash

We will be partnering with the base Youth Center for a 
morning of summer fun. Event will be at the Youth 

Center from 10am until 12pm.

Aug. 25 - Resident Info Meeting 
Join us as we discuss the month's CD updates and any 
questions and concerns you may have. All residents are 

welcome to attend, via Zoom link.
meeting id: 992 6296 4549
passcode: 21520498

COMING SOON! 

Coming Soon!
Sept Event: 

It's Fall Y'all Decorating Contest  

Oct Events: 
National Night Out

Trunk n Treats and Haunted House
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